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RE: ASCE 26th Annual Scholarship Fundraising Golf Tournament Sponsorship 
 

Dear Prospective Sponsor, 

The 26th Annual Eastern Branch Golf Tournament will be at the Country Club of North of Carolina located in 
Pinehurst, NC on Monday, October 31st, 2022. The Country Club of North Carolina is home to the 4th best course 
in North Carolina and hosted the United States Golf Association (USGA) Junior Amateur last year.  
 
Proceeds from the tournament benefit the ASCE NC Section scholarship fund. To date, we have assisted more 
than 65 students in North Carolina in pursuit of a civil engineering degree. We continue to grow and wish to 
continue helping our future civil engineers. Our goal is to raise $4,000 and award four students, each with a 
$1,000 scholarship. To make sure this happens we need the help of sponsors.  
 
We understand that your contribution is important, as such we want to recognize your firm. In addition to the 
sponsorship opportunities below we will display your company logo on our website, quarterly newsletter and at 
our monthly meetings. Please note that the sooner we receive your contribution the sooner we get your logo 
on our website, newsletter and monthly meetings.  
 
To become a sponsor, please complete the form on the next page and return to Chas Webb at 
Charles.webb@raleighnc.gov. Your donation is very important to the future of civil engineering, and we look 
forward to your company’s participation. Thank you very much for your loyalty and support. On behalf of the 
Eastern Branch board members, we look forward to seeing you at 26th Annual ASCE Eastern Branch Golf 
Tournament.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chas Webb, PE, CFM 
American Society of Civil Engineers 
NC Section Co-President 
NC Eastern Branch Past President 
Charles.webb@raleighnc.gov 
919-996-3519 
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Sponsorship Opportunities 
26th Annual ASCE Eastern Branch Annual Golf Tournament 

Benefiting the ASCE North Carolina Section Scholarship Fund 

 
$1,500 – Executive Sponsor – Your company’s logo will be prominently displayed in the clubhouse, putting 
green and driving range as the executive sponsor. Your logo will also be displayed on all promotional materials, 
the Eastern Branch website and our quarterly newsletter. In addition you will receive four registrations to the 
tournament. A member of your company will also get to ride around in our hospitality cart with your company 
logo displayed. You will also have the opportunity to be present when we present the students their 
scholarships at one of our monthly meetings in early 2023. Limited to one sponsor. 
 
$750 – Gold Sponsor – Your company’s logo will be displayed at the driving range and putting green. Your 
company’s logo will also be displayed on all promotional materials, Eastern Branch website and our quarterly 
newsletter.  Limited to three sponsors. 
 
$500 – Silver Sponsor – Your company will be the sponsor of all door prizes. Prior to and after the giving of the 
door prizes your company will be recognized. Your company’s logo will also be displayed on all promotional 
materials, Eastern Branch website and our quarterly newsletter.  Limited to one sponsor. (The Eastern Branch 
will supply the door prizes.) 
 
$150 – Bronze Sponsor – Your company’s logo will be displayed at one hole on the course. Limited to 18 
sponsors.  

 
Items Required: An electronic file (hi-resolution .JPG preferred) of your logo sent via e-mail to 
Charles.webb@raleighnc.gov  

Please fill in the information below: 
I would like to be a: 
 

  Executive Sponsor   Gold Sponsor 
 
  Silver Sponsor    Bronze Sponsor 
 
Company Name:_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Name:___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone:_______________________________________ 
 
E-mail:_______________________________________ 
 
Contact Chas Webb at 919-996-3519 or Charles.webb@raleighnc.gov with questions. 
Checks must be received by September 15th, 2022 and made payable to: ASCE Eastern Branch 
 

Mail To:  Chas Webb 
   650 W North Street Unit 517 
   Raleigh NC 27603 
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